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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/03/2023  21:35:092023/0700/T OBJ Diane Painvin Please leave the tree. 

It looks nice.

06/03/2023  23:19:262023/0700/T OBJ Florence Farman We have been tenants in the building for more than seven years and we strongly oppose the proposed felling 

of this bay tree. 

West End Lane is a busy, loud, and highly polluted street. The tree is a welcomed touch of greenery in this 

urban environment. 

Furthermore, in the current context of environmental protection, it seems quite unnatural to suggest the felling 

of a tree. This decision would be contradictory to all the initiatives in favour of green spaces conservation and 

restauration.

So, unless the residents in the flats directly facing the tree experience major nuisance emerging from its 

presence, we see no reason why the application should proceed.
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